
Responses to Comments Received at the Water Waste Advisory Board Meeting Held December 13, 2017 
Solid and Hazardous Waste Division, Storage Tank Program, Chapter 1, Storage Tanks 
January 23, 2018 
 
 
1.  Two minor editorial comments were received at the meeting.  The comments were from Ms. Kahn, 
Board Member. 
 
 Both comments were incorporated into the rules at the meeting. 
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